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April 24, 1984

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Brightr
Corpus Christi, Texas

Dear Dr. Garcia,

I want to extend a warm greeting and at the same time express my
appreciation for your efforts on my behalf regarding a possible appointment
to the Del Mar Board of Regents.

I plan to submit my vitae for consideration. My gut feeling is that
they already have someone in mind that they would like to appoint. The
old conservative regime has simply been replaced by one not quite so demon-
strably conservative.

I am glad, however, that the community has become so incensed and
conscious of this issue. Maybe it will help to inspire and educate our
citizens as to the value of every single vote. I feel that many of our
Hispanic leaders have learned an invaluable lesson on the whole issue of
endorsements.

Once again, mil gracias por su apoyo y lo considero un verdadero honor
el qu~ usted se haya tomado su tiempo para abogar por mi en este caso.
Tambien quiero tomar esta oportunidad para felicitarlo por todos los honores
tan merecidos que se le han otorgado recientemente por el Presidente Reagan.

Le saluda un arnigo y muy seguro servidor.

Atentameni*,
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